"2" Overseas Education Workshop for Parents"

In line with their first successful parent workshop, the ISC spread its wings to a deeper level on
31 October, 2015 as it organized and conducted yet another similar workshop for the parents of
grade IX & X. The session was conducted by the school counsellor and member of the ISC
Ms.Khushali Adhiya and was facilitated by the ISC team.

Applying for and gaining wisdom from universities & colleges off-shore is one responsibility that
is best catered with time, information and thoughtful planning. Understanding this surging need
in our younger generation i.e. Grade IX and X students, this workshop aimed at educating
students of grade IX & X and their parents about the very basics of overseas education, the
foundation application procedures as well as the "how" of several processes involved thereby.
The ISC wished to assist their preparation well in time and facilitate a smoother process of the
aspiring ones.

Parents were assisted in understanding the basic concepts of application, documentation,
timeline of application, and importance of researching with children, preparation of entrance
exams and important web links through a presentation and a desk ofbrochures to view.

Parents provided an appreciative feedback at the end and also pooled in further areasupon
which they would like to be further enlightened. They were glad to receive preparatory
information as early as grade IX and X.




